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28 April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you are all keeping well and had as good an Easter as possible during these unprecedented 
times. As many of you will be aware, prior to finishing school the student leadership team were in 
the initial stages of arranging our Summer Ball. As you may already have presumed this cannot now 
go ahead and has officially been cancelled.  
 
This is a great shame and I was very much looking forward to celebrating all of your success with 
you. As you will have already heard from Mr Avoth, we will look to do something for you at a later 
date when government guidelines allow and subject to your collective availability. Watch this space! 
 
Please make sure you are using this time the best you can to prepare you for your very exciting next 
steps. Your teachers, Mrs Woodings and I will be very happy to help you with anything that you 
need. Look after yourselves. 
 
Mr Taafe 
Head of Sixth Form 
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